
            

 

Toxic Substances Control Act Compliance Statement 
Company Name: EDAC Inc 

Company Address: 161 Alden Rd, Unit 7 & 8, Markham, Ontario, Canada, L3R 3W7 

Website: www.edac.net 
E-mail: support@edac.net 
Telephone: +1 (416) 754-3322 

 
On January 6, 2021, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) issued five final rules under Section 6(h) of the Toxic 
Substances Control Act (TSCA) to reduce exposures to certain persistent, bioaccumulative, and toxic (PBT) chemicals. 
These chemicals are known to accumulate in the environment and pose potential risks to human health and ecosystems. 
Further details can be found here: 
https://www.epa.gov/assessing-and-managing-chemicals-under-tsca/persistent-bioaccumulative-and-toxic-pbt-chemicals-
under#risk  
 
EDAC has conducted a comprehensive analysis of its product offers to ensure compliance with these new regulations. The 
analysis concludes that the vast majority of EDAC parts comply with the rules issued under Section 6(h) of TSCA. 
Customers are encouraged to review their specific use of EDAC products to ensure compliance with applicable regulations 
regarding PBT chemicals. 
 
For further inquiries, please contact: support@edac.net.  
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